
COMMUNITY HOURS
at the library for

SUPERINTENDENT of SCHOOLS, Dr. Carnemolla
Tuesday, September 8 at 2:30pm at

Oakville Branch Library
Tuesday, October 13 at 2:30pm at

Watertown Library
Wednesday, November 18 at 2:00pm at

Oakville Branch Library
Tuesday, December 8 at 2:30pm at

Watertown Library
No appointment necessary.

If you would like to contact Dr. C, please do so at
CarnemollaBr@watertownps.org

or
860-945-4801


